Securities and
Exchange
Commission

PHILIPPINES

NOTICE OF AWARD
October 16, 2019

MR. OLIVER VINZONS CHATO
Consultant

176 Liege St, San Juan City
Metro Manila

Dear Mr. Chato:

We are pleased to inform you that contract for the project “Highly Technical
Consultant/Project Manager for Ongoing Development of the Company Investment and
Financial Statistical Systems (CIFSS)” is hereby awarded to you with a gross monthly
compensation of One Hundred Thirty Thousand Pesos (Php130,000.00) for a period of three (3)
months, inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days upon your

receipt, with your signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,
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ROSEl ANN E ESPIRITU

Officer-in-Charge, ERTD

CONFORME:
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By: Mr. Oliver Vinzons Chato
Consultant
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